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“It wasn’t long ago that I was sending weekly emails with COVID updates and new protocols, and you may have 
noSced that the communicaSons have goLen quieter. This is one of those Smes when no news is good news. 
The Jubilee community has seLled into our new rouSnes with masks, outdoor visiSng, virtual connecSons, and 
amateur haircuts. Our precauSons conSnue to work. Jubilee has had no new COVID cases since early May, and 
even the warning signs of possible exposures (which we always take seriously) have become less frequent.  
With that said, we remain vigilant and conSnue to limit interacSons that could spread an unseen infecSon. You 
can read our current COVID Protocols (last updated July 20, 2020) on our website. We’re confident that we’ve 
done the right thing to adopt strict safety measures, and I want to thank each of you who conSnue to diligently 
and carefully do your part to keep us all safe.”    


